Katherine Douglas

From: Abigail Cruz <acruz@legalaidatwork.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 9:00 AM

To: sbcob

Cc: Fernando Martinez

Subject: Please Add the Farmworker Living Wage Ordinance to the September Agenda

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Board of Supervisors,

My name is Abigail Cruz, I'm an attorney with Legal Aid at Work. | work with farmwaorkers in the Central Coast including
those that live in the County of Santa Barbara. Farmworkers in the Central Coast do essential backbreaking labor for
wages that are too low to afford the cost of living in this area. This impacts thousands of families who are unable to
afford secure and quality housing, childcare, food, and healthcare. Workers in many sectors throughout the nation are
fighting for livable wages and farmworkers deserve the same. | urge you to please add the farmworker living wage
ordinance to the September agenda and listen to the voices that put food on our tables every day. Thank you.

Best,

Abigail Cruz (hear my name)
Attorney & Justice Catalyst Fellow, Wage Protection Program

(Pronouns: she/her/hers)

Legal Aid at Work
acruz@legalaidatwork.org

Direct: 415-593-0037 | Main: 415-864-8848
180 Montgomery Street, Suite 600

San Francisco, CA 94104

Legal Aid at Work partners with people to help them understand and assert their workplace rights. We also advocate for
employment laws and systems that empower low-paid workers and marginalized communities.
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This message is intended for the named recipient(s) only. It may contain confidential information protected by attorney-
client or work-product privilege. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply
email. Please do not disclose the contents of this message to anyone and immediately delete the message and any
attachments. Thank you.



